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Peer-to-Peer Exchange on Reducing Inequalities

The Global Project on Reducing Inequalities 

on behalf of the German Federal Ministry for 

Economic Cooperation and Development 

(BMZ) establishes a Peer-to-Peer Exchange on 

the issue of inequalities.  

The goal of the Peer-to-Peer Exchange on Re-

ducing Inequalities is to create a platform to 

bring together and multiply the expertise of 

policy makers from different sectors to foster 

discussion, exchange and the development of 

a cross-sectoral policy mix in inequality reduc-

ing policies.  

The participants include policy makers from 

partner ministries or other national partner 

institutions of German development coopera-

tion relevant to the issue of inequality from 

Sub-Saharan Africa, Latin America and Asia, 

who have expertise as well as experience with 

policies that reduce inequalities. 

The exchange sessions are structured in a way 

that the participating policy makers always 

have the opportunity for in-depth peer learn-

ing accompanied and guided by a professional 

facilitator.  

Depending on the topic chosen, discussions 

will be additionally stimulated by presenta-

tions from participating policy makers or ex-

ternal inputs by experts.  

The expected results of the discussions are 

new approaches that appear promising and 

effective in specific countries that will be com-

municated by the actors to their countries, so 

that an effective, cross-sectoral policy mix for 

reducing inequality can be applied.  

The Peer-to-Peer Exchange on Reducing Ine-

qualities takes place every two months, 

through online meetings of 2 hours to ensure 

an in-depth exchange among the participants.  

Please feel free to contact us with any further 

questions via email (inequalities@giz.de). 
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